
インタナショナル･ナパサ(２０２４年１０月１５日) 

 

1) Next is the information on Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market. 

On Sunday, October 27th, 2024, Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market will be 

held at Oroshiuri-ichiba which is the wholesale market in Shinomiya 1-7 in 

Hiratsuka City, Vegetables in season and fresh fish are available. It will be 

held even in the rain. 

For further information, please call to Sangyo Shinko-ka at 0463-21-9758. In 

the morning of the event, call at 090-3215-0106. 

 

2) The next is the announcement of the match schedule of Shonan Bellmare 

at Lemon Gas Stadium. 

Shonan Bellmare will face Sanfrecce Hiroshima on Saturday, October 19th. 

The game starts at 3 p.m. The admission tickets for unreserved seats are 

2,500 yen for adults, and 900 yen for elementary, junior high, and high school 

students. Same-day purchases are an additional 500 yen. 

 

3) The next is an announcement of the fish direct sale event 

On Saturday, October 26th, the "Fish Direct Sale Party" will be held at 

Hiratsuka Port. Fresh fish are on sale from 10 am. It will end as soon as it is 

sold out. For inquiries, please contact Hiratsuka City's Fisheries Cooperative 

Association at 0463-21-0146. 

 

4) The next is an announcement of the concert at the Western-style House of 

Hachimanyama 

On Wednesday, October 16th, a free concert will be held at the Western-style 

House in Hachimanyama. From 11 a.m. to 12 p.m., there will be a guitar 

music concert under the title of "Autumn Guitar Key," and from 2 to 4 p.m., a 

piano concert will be held under the title of "A Refreshing Afternoon." 

For more information on the program and performers, please see the 

Hiratsuka City website. The capacity is 60 people on a first-come, 

first-served basis. For inquiries, please call 0463-35-7114. 

 

5) The following is an announcement of beginning of the recruitment of 

children for admission to the nursery schools 

Hiratsuka City is looking for children to enroll in the nursery schools for 



April 2025. 

To apply, please apply in advance on the city's website from October 3rd, and 

then submit the application form at the Childcare Division on the 1st floor of 

the city hall. The application period is from October 10 to November 8th. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Childcare Division at 

0463-21-9612. 


